FORM 470 2-57

PAN AMERICAN PETROLEUM CORPORATION

Box 487, Farmington, New Mexico
October 28, 1959

File: B-2344-400,1

Subject: Packer Leakage Test
Abrams Gas Unit "D" No., 1
Pictured Cliffs-Fruitland
Dual Completion
NE/4 SE/l, Section 29
T-29-N, R-10-W
San Juan County, New Mexico

Mr. B, C. Arnold (2)

New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This letter will confirm your telephone conversation of
October 28, 1959, with our Mr. Banks in which notification was
given of our intention to run a packer leakage test on the subject
well,

In accord with Rules and Regulations of the New Mexico Oil
Conservation Commission, in particular Memo No, 30-58, dated November
10, 1958, Pan American Petroleum Corporation hereby gives notice that
it plans to conduct a packer leakage test on Abrams Gas Unit "D" Well
No. 1 beginning at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, October 29, 1959.

A similar Pictured Cliffs-Fruitland dual completion was
authorized for the Case-Sullivan No, 5, NE/4 Section 30, T-29-N,
R-10-W, by Order No., DC-734, dated March 8, 1958.

Very truly yours,

PAN AMERICAN PETROLEUM CORPORATION

- . )/Z.C'-L X

R

L. O. Speer, dr,
Area Superintendent
RBB: hh

ce: Horace McKay
800 Loma Linda
Albuocuercue, N. M,




